
Hawkeye Bike Club 
Executive Board Meeting 
Marion Public Library 

Monday, August 11, 2014 at 7:00PM !!
The President called the meeting to order at 7:00PM with the following members present: 
David Turzai (President),  Sue Henderson (Secretary),  Dave Benderson (RAGBRAI), 
Diane Potter (Swine Trek),  Mark McDowell (Treasurer), and Denise Potter (Webmaster). !

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes were read by Sue and approved with a 
correction of Jim Weisbeck, RAGBRAI baggage driver. !
Treasurer’s Report:  The treasurer's report was read by Mark and approved.  The 
unknown person on previous report was explained.  !
Webmaster Report:  Bluehost renewal comes up in November. It is not needed 
for the website, but Denise is unsure how to eliminate it.  The annual fee is 
$100.00. She will check into a company that may be able to do that for us at a 
reasonable cost.  !
Swine Trek:  August 30 is the date.  Diane has sent paper registrations to all 
previous riders.  There is also a reminder on the website.  We need volunteers, a 
sag driver, and donations of desserts from the membership for the post ride lunch.  
There are 4 registered at this time. 
  
Ragbrai:  All went well.  There was a problem with the baggage truck which was 
resolved at a cost of $300.00.  The new sag driver, Dave Obst, did a good job.  
John Bryant has once again been asked to secure church accommodations for the 
2015 year. 
  
Touring Report:  There was none.     
  
Old Business:   The Pigman is August 16-17.  There are 10 turnaround points that 
volunteers are needed to attend.  Volunteers will meet at the Palo Mini Mart at 
6:45 to be disbursed to their assigned locations.  October 5 is the annual meeting 
to be held at Squaw Creek Park in Marion.  Brandon Whyte will be the guest 
speaker.  Election of officers will be at that time, the treasurer position being the 
most crucial to fill. A president, secretary and treasurer are needed to sustain 
charter club status, without which we will lose out RAGBRAI participation.  



!
New Business:   The Cedar Valley Nature trail is scheduled to be paved from 
Schultz Road through Center Point.  It was suggested that the club donate monies 
for that project-$3000.00-$5000.00 designated specifically for this paved trail 
only.  The proposal will be presented to the membership at the annual meeting.  !

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.  The next meeting is scheduled for September 8, 
7:00 PM at the Marion Public Library, Marion, Iowa.   !
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Henderson 
Secretary !! !

  !
  


